
 

In May 2021, Lane Fire Authority will be asking district patrons to support a 
levy of $0.35 cents per every $1000 of assessed property valuation. 

Lane Fire Authority’s Vision is … 
“to provide the highest level of 
services that improve the quality of 
life, health, and safety of all we 
meet.” We are asking for this levy 
in order to support that vision. 
 
Under our current staffing model, 
Lane Fire Authority provides critical 
fire and emergency medical 
services through a combination of 
volunteer and paid personnel. We 
have highly trained, dedicated 
volunteer personnel that are 
paramount to that vision, however, 
over the last several years the 
demographics of our volunteers 
have slowly changed. 
 
This shift in volunteer response, 
along with annual increases in call 
volume, make it difficult to continue 
to provide the same level of service 
our community has come to know 
and expect from us. 

With a successful $0.35 cent levy, 
we will be able to maintain our 
current staffing levels as well as 
hire three additional personnel, 
which will add an additional 
firefighter 24 hours a day, 7 days a 
week. This eliminates those times 
when only one person is staffed in 
portions of the district.   
  
If we are unsuccessful in securing 
a $0.35 cent per thousand levy, we 
will be unable to adequately staff 
those areas, as well as likely have 
to make cuts in our current paid 
staff in the future, further impacting 
our response capabilities. 
 
More information about our 
organization can be found on our 
website or our Facebook page 
(@laneFireAuthority). Fire Chief 
Dale Borland is also available to 
answer questions at (541) 935-
2226 ext. 203 or at 
daleborland@lanefire.org 

Ballot Measure #20-320 

www.lanefire.org/may-2021-levy-information 
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